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Thank you at the end of this half term 

Many thanks to everyone for your continued support as we 
continue in school with the COVID measures necessary. As  
we close for the half term break today, still with some 
uncertainty about what measures we will need to have in 
place moving forward in school, and generally, we thank 
you for your patience. 

Many thanks to all the Federation staff too for their hard 
work and dedication in ensuring the learning for children is 
continuing.  We have recently appointed a number of new 
staff in the Federation. Mrs Donna Greenwood has been 
appointed to the support staff at Norland and we welcome 
her to her new role.  Her lunchtime and after school dance 
clubs are already proving very popular! Further              
announcements about staffing will be made after half 
term.  

Please can we ask if over the break any of your household 
test positive you let us know by emailing: 
y.sullivan@norland.calderdale.sch.uk   

Please note that this will be the only email monitored over 
the break.  

Outdoor Classroom Week 

This week has been outdoor classroom week.  The children 
have had a fantastic week taking in part in lessons         
outdoors all week.  These have ranged from art sessions to 
outdoor maths to adventure activities.  Thankfully the 
weather has been kinder to us than we first thought it may 
be and it has been lovely to see the children enjoying 
learning in the outdoor environment.  

Many thanks to CIA Adventures who also provided some of 
the activities for our outdoor classroom week.  The       
children had an amazing time. 

RSHE Survey 

Many thanks to all the parents who have responded to the 
RSHE survey link on the email sent last week —we do    
appreciate your support.  If you would still like to respond 
to this please click on the link below. 

https://forms.gle/dq81d3FbcPSJqBTk6 

The survey will close on Friday 4th June and the responses 
will then be collated and information put on the website. 

Class 1  

Class 1 have been sharing their learning across the         
Federation through letters and virtually. It is fantastic to 
see and hear the children at Norland and St Mary’s        
interacting with one another to ask and answer questions 
about Jack (from Jack and the Jellybean) and the Giant. 
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School Calendar 

Please keep an eye on the school calendar where events 
are updated regularly.  

Diary Dates for the Summer second half Term 

Monday 7th June 2021—Return to school after half term  

Monday 7th June 2021— Learning about Anxiety        

workshops for Class 3 and Class 4 

Friday 18th June—Skipping workshops in school 

w/c 28th June 2021—Science Week in school 

5th July 2021—Introduction to Mental Health workshops 

for Classes 3 and 4. 

16th July 2021—Reports sent  home 

We hope you enjoy a relaxing break and look forward to 

seeing everyone back in school on Monday 7th June. 

https://forms.gle/dq81d3FbcPSJqBTk6

